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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information 

to both our school and Little Lizards parents 
 

Harvest Festival 

Our annual Harvest Festival takes place on Thursday 17th October in The Lizard 

Methodist Chapel at 1.30pm. The children will be learning about and raising 

money for the charity “Water Aid” this year. Everyone is welcome to join us 

after our service for refreshments which will be served in the school hall.  We 

would be very grateful for donations of cakes, biscuits or sweet treats to serve. 

We ask that these be brought in to school on the morning of Thursday 17th 

October.  Many thanks in advance.  www.wateraid.org 

 

 

Touch Rugby League 

Congratulations to our Touch Rugby team who competed in their second round of league matches on 

Tuesday afternoon.  We played three matches, winning one, drawing and losing the other two games. 

A special mention, and thank you to Kerensa and Bella who both joined the team from Wendron 

School.  Unfortunately Wendron School couldn’t make a complete team and Kerensa and Bella joined 

them so they could play. Fantastic sportsmanship from them both – Well done girls, we are really 

proud of you. Thank you also to Steve Vincent for coaching the children prior to the matches.  
 

Our final round of matches are due to be played on Tuesday 5th 

November at Helston Rugby Club again from 4pm.  With this in mind, 

Steve Vincent has kindly offered to take an additional training session 

on Tuesday 29th October for those children not taking part in the 

Cross Country race at Mullion School. Please let Lyndsay Bray know if 

your child will be joining in this session on 29th October so we know for 

numbers.   
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wateraid.org/


                                                     

 

Cross Country League 

The next Cross Country league race will take place next Tuesday 15th October at 

Porthleven School from 4pm. These races are for junior children only. Letters have 

gone home with those children wishing to take part.  

 

Please be aware that there is another Cross Country race on Tuesday 29th October – which is the day 

we return form the half term holiday. The letter your child has brought home is giving consent for 

both races (15th October and 29th October)  

 

Child Health Books  

The Child Health Checks Booklets have been sent home to pupils in Reception and Year 6. These 

booklets give details of health checks that take place in school in those year groups. If you do not 

wish for your child to have these checks then please complete the slip and return it to school, 

otherwise the checks will take place on Monday 14th October.  

 

Choughs to Mullion School  

To the parents of children in Choughs class – the children will be going to 

Mullion School on Tuesday 15th October during the morning to work with the 

Year 9 Sports Leaders. Please ensure that (as with every day!) the children 

have their PE kit and trainers in school. They will be back in time for lunch.  

 

****************************************************************************************** 

BACS Payments  

If you wish to settle an outstanding account with either school or Little Lizards you can do so by using 

the following online banking information….. 

 

Southerly Point Cooperative MAT 

Sort Code: 38-80-48 

Account Number: 54497360 

 

When making a payment please include the invoice number if you have one. It is also vital that you 

mark your payment with LA which enables the MAT office to recognise it as a Landewednack School 

payment. Please also ensure that you have included your child’s name and what the payment is for.  

 

****************************************************************************************** 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Razorbills Swimming 

If there are any parents who could help us transport the Razorbills 

children to swimming each week we would be really grateful. We leave 

school at 10.40am and always return by 1pm. We just ask that you are 

insured to transport children in your vehicle and that you have completed 

the driver form from Mrs Tattersall. If you think you may be able to 

occasionally help out please see Lyndsay Bray. Thank you in advance. 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

TONIGHT! Tickets are still available on the door - From 6.30pm. 

 



                                                     

 

Aunty Emily and the Missing Melody Production – TONIGHT - Friday 11th October  
To coincide with the production in the evening, our children are being treated to a theatre workshop 

this afternoon hosted by the cast and producers of Aunty Emily and the Missing Melody. We are very 

excited to have secured this workshop and think the children will thoroughly enjoy it. Tickets are still 

available for this evening’s performance and can still be reserved with Lyndsay Bray or online 

www.carntocove.co.uk  Please help us by supporting and attending this show. We are thrilled to be a 

part of the Carn to Cove scheme as past shows and workshops have proven to be so enjoyable for our 

children. Please click on the link to have a sneaky peek at this fantastic show. 
https://www.auntyemily.com 

 

 

Music Lessons  

As our Harvest Festival is taking place next Thursday afternoon, Mr Burgoyne will be 

taking his music lessons on Tuesday 15th instead.  

 

Impetigo 

Having received reports from parents, we believe that some children may be suffering from the 

highly infectious skin infection – Impetigo. Impetigo is a common and highly contagious skin infection 

that causes sores and blisters. It is not usually serious and usually improves within a week of 

treatment. We have an information leaflet if you think your child may be affected.  

 

Advance Notice - Halloween & Bonfire Lunch Menus 

Chartwells and Vicky, our Catering Manager, will be serving two changes to the 

lunch menu after half term, acknowledging Halloween and Bonfire Night. So those 

changes will be on Thursday 31st October and Tuesday 5th November. The 

Halloween Menu is now displayed on the notice board in the entrance hallway.    
 

 

Christmas Fayre – DATE CHANGE! 

Please note the change of date Christmas Fayre. This event will now take 

place on Tuesday 26th November from 2 – 4pm in the school hall. We became 

aware that our original date may clash with other events taking place in 

neighbouring villages.  

 

There will be a School Association meeting to discuss arrangements for the Christmas Fayre on 

Friday 18th October at 9.30am here at school. All of our parents of children in Little Lizards and 

Landewednack School become immediate members of the School Association and new faces are always 

welcome at meetings and fundraising events. Please come along if you can.  

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Our parent consultation evenings will take place on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th November.  An 

appointment time sheet for parents to meet with their child’s class teacher will be on display next 

week.   

 

 

 
 

http://www.carntocove.co.uk/
https://www.auntyemily.com/


                                                     

 

Netball & Touch Rugby Club 

Miss Wells is unable to take Netball club next 

Monday afternoon and as it’s our Harvest Festival 

next Thursday - Both Netball and Touch Rugby Club 

will resume after half term.  

Touch Rugby – Tuesday 29th & 31st October (29th Oct 

is the additional session with Steve Vincent)  

Netball – Monday 4th November   

 

Super Sixes After School Club 

The Super Sixes after school club will now take place on Tuesday 15th October next week (not Monday 

14th October) as Miss Kennedy is at a meeting.  

 

Finally…… 

We are really sad to announce that Mrs Jane Whaley will be leaving 

us at the end of the autumn term, to take up a new and exciting 

position elsewhere. We will be so sad to see Mrs Whaley leave 

Landewednack and hope you will join us by wishing her all the luck in 

the world in her new role.  
 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Friday 11th October – “Aunty Emily and the Missing Melody” show in the hall from 6.30pm.  

TICKETS ARE STILL AVAILABLE! 

Tuesday 15th October – Cross Country – Porthleven School from 4pm 

Thursday 17th October – Harvest Festival - The Lizard Methodist Chapel from 1.30pm 

Friday 18th October- Break Up for Half Term -3.15pm 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 29th October – Additional Touch Rugby Training Session until 4.30pm  

Tuesday 29th October – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 5th November – Touch Rugby League, Helston School, South Site from 4pm.  

Wednesday 6th November – Parent Consultation Evening from 3.30pm 

Thursday 7th November – Parent Consultation Evening from 3.30pm 

Tuesday 19th November – RESERVE Cross Country date 

Tuesday 26th November – School Association Christmas Fayre  PLEASE NOTE THE DATE CHANGE 

Friday 6th December – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance 

Wednesday 11th December – School & Little Lizards Christmas Lunch Day 

Friday 13th December 2019 – Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 17th December – Infant Nativity from 2pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 18th December - Infant Nativity from 2pm in the school hall 

Thursday 19th December – Junior Carol Service. St Wynwallow Church at 6.30pm. 

Friday 20th December – Christmas party and break up for the holidays at 1.30pm 

 



                                                     

 

Spring Term 2020 

Monday 6th January – Return to school & Little Lizards – Happy New Year!  

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 24th March – Cross Country – Helston Community College from 4pm 

 

Summer Term 2020 

Tuesday 28th April 2020 – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 19th May - Cross Country Fun Run – Mullion School from 4pm 

Tuesday 21st July – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

